

6 December 2017

Mrs Joan Rylah MP The Chair of Committees House of Assembly Parliament House HOBART TAS 7000

Dear Chair

Re: Aurora Energy Government Businesses Scrutiny Committee Hearing – Update on Special Energy Bonus Administration Costs

I write to you in reference to my statements relating to the costs associated with the administration of the Special Energy Bonus at Aurora Energy's Parliamentary Scrutiny Committee Hearing held earlier today.

In response to a query regarding Government's Special Energy Bonus initiative, I indicated that the cost of administering the scheme was estimated to be no more than \$500,000.

I would like inform the Committee that based on the latest advice, the cost to Aurora Energy of administering the Government's Special Energy Bonus is estimated to be no more than \$100,000.

I trust this advice is of assistance to the Committee.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Kardos

Chief Executive Officer/Managing Director